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This issue is one that deserves to be dealt with locally and not by
State-wide legislation. It is another casy of NIMBY forces complaining
about something being done in their back yard that they would have no
problem with if it was in someone else's back yard. It makes good sense
to build abridge to complete this trail system and | am all for it even
though I might never use it. 1 do use parts of the Deschutes trail

system regularly and the option of doing the entire trail from Sunriver
to Bend has appeal for me. | think the Oregon State Senate should not
even vote on the House Bill to prevent it but let it die a quiet death.

Dr. David Osgood, Ph.D., Resident of Spring River Acres,West of Sunriver.
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